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Vienna, Austria
Twenty-six young artists
chosen as national art
masters from around the
Danube River basin descended
on vienna on December 11 to
award the 2006 International
Danube art masters prize to
four seventeen-year-olds
from Romania.
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Bucharest, Romania
The 16 countries of the
Danube basin and black Sea
Region have adopted a new
Declaration on the enhan-
cement of cooperation
during their first-ever joint
high-Level meeting.
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Sarajevo, Bosnia and
Herzegovina
nearly two years ago the
Danube River Protection
convention went into force,
and since then, the country
has faced the challenges
of integrated river basin
management as an equal
member in the IcPDR family.
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